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Monday 20th September 2021 
 

 
Parent Information Session –19th and 20th October 

 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
As this first half term of the school year progresses, we would like to offer you the opportunity to 
engage with your child’s classrooms and the school’s curriculum a little more closely. You will have 
received curriculum maps from class teachers over the last week or so, and we will be hosting some 
Parent Information Sessions next month. The aim of these sessions is to provide you information on the 
curriculum for child’s year group, detail about the school day and week, and a brief understanding of 
how and when assessments are made in school. 
 
Each class teacher will hold one parent information session, as follows:- 
Tuesday 19th October at 5.00pm: 
Reception (Pine Class); Year 2 (Beech Class); Year 4 (Hazel Class) and Year 6 (Oak Class). 
 

Wednesday 20th October at 5.00pm: 
Year 1 (Elm Class); Year 3 (Elder Class); Year 5 (Hawthorn Class). 
 
These information sessions will last for around 30 minutes and include time for you to ask questions. I 
realise that some parents and carers might be in a position where they have children in two or more 
classes with sessions taking place at the same time. If this affects you, I apologise, but we won’t be able 
to stagger or repeat sessions to accommodate this. 
 
I do hope that, having not been able to be in the school building for such a long time, many of you will 
be keen to attend for these sessions. They will provide the chance to understand what is happening in 
our classrooms, and in turn the opportunity for you to support your child / children in their learning. We 
look forward to seeing you in school next month. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Richard Martin 
Interim Head Teacher 


